
 

                                     

I’m writing to pass along exciting news. We are expanding our high-speed fiber internet 
service across the Town of Egg Harbor in Door County!  

The Town of Egg Harbor has announced a project with AT&T to expand our state-of-the-art 
fiber network to more than 2,100 customer locations across the town.  

This $8.5 million public-private project is being funded by a $6 million investment from 
AT&T and a $1.6 million investment from the Town of Egg Harbor.  

The project is also supported in part by federal award number CPFFN0201 awarded to the 
Town of Egg Harbor through $960,000 of funds from the U.S. Department of the Treasury 
through the American Rescue Plan Act and the State of Wisconsin, acting by and through 
the Public Service Commission of Wisconsin. 

Why it matters:  

Households and businesses in the Town of Egg Harbor will soon be able to access 
transformative high-speed AT&T Fiber connectivity. 

Residents can learn more about AT&T Fiber® at att.com/fiber and can sign up to be 
notified when service will be available at their address at att.com/notifyme 

What sets us apart:   

We have been investing in Wisconsin for more than 140 years. We work here, we live here, 
and we continue to invest to connect Wisconsin residents and businesses.  

1.        We are proud of our long history of building and maintaining the modern, high-
speed networks that are critical in today’s marketplace.  

2.       We are uniquely positioned to deliver the high-speed broadband connections 
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3.       We’re going a step further to help students and families by expanding free-device 
programs and increasing access to educational and digital literacy tools. 

What’s next:  

We look forward to working together to fulfill our long-standing commitment of delivering 
connectivity to communities across America. Our team is excited to connect more of 
Wisconsin!  You may start to see some activity in your neighborhoods with site surveys, 
utility markings, and more.  AT&T will be scheduling and hosting some community events 
to provide information, answer questions, and share details about products & services… 
stay tuned! 

 If you’d like to offer your assistance or just ask us questions, please contact Harrison 
Gorski at 608-556-9069 or email harrison.gorski@att.com  

AT&T customer service may also be reached anytime at 855-976-3085. 
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This letter will also be mailed out to all property owners within the 
Town of Egg Harbor. 

 

**Direct all your questions to AT&T and not the Municipal Office. 

All their contact information is above. 
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